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On Feb. 27, 2019, Hadeel Abouhasira participated on a panel about supporting immigrants in the 

workplace hosted by the Virginia Center for Inclusive Communities. The panel was part of the VCIC's 

Workplace Inclusion Network program and explored local demographic trends, while also considering 

best practices when working with immigrant populations. For more information, click here.
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